
Church weekend away at Rose Hill School 
Reigniting our passion for Jesus - Rich Thomas 

Saturday 4th and Sunday 5th May 2019 
 
  

PLEASE SIGN UP TODAY!  
THIS IS HAPPENING NEXT WEEKEND! 

Today is the last day you can book pizza for lunch  
on Sunday – please tell Hannah if you haven’t  

booked it already. 
 
 

For those who haven’t been before, this is a great chance to 
spend more time with each other and get to know each 

other better.  We spend all of Saturday and most of Sunday 
at Rose Hill School, (but go home to sleep!), having sessions 

of worship, teaching and ministry, and then lots of fun 
activities in the afternoons.  The children and youth have 

their own groups while the adults are in their sessions. 
Booking forms are at the back of church or you can sign up  

through the website.  
 

We also have a sign-up sheet for supervising activities –  
it would be great if lots of people could offer half an hour,  

to spread the load. 
 

We would also like cakes for the weekend - please let Bee 
know if you can bring some cake. Thank-you! 

  
 


